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SENIOR STAFF MEETING

AGENDA

Director's Conference Room
Second Floor
Administration Building
Monday, 5 May 1958

1.

Te

Budget Hearing Mr. Dulles
Implementation of KSCIDs Gen. Truscott
Building - Further Reduction Mr. Dulles
Selection~out Procedures Mr. Stewart

' Report on the Federal Service Health Mr. Stewart

Campaign, Federal Service Joint Crusade
and the United Givers Fund Drive

Comments on Telephone Security Gen. Cabell

Report on Trip to Fer East and Mr. Wisner
Southeast Asia
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MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD

SUBJECT: Minutes of the May Senlor Staff Meeting

1. Mr. Dulles opened the meeting by commenting on the Agency's
budget. He stated that the House is and always hes been sympathetic
to our budget and thinks that it is a ressonsble one and is in good
shepe. He remarked that had he known lest summer what the present
world situation would have been, he would have recommended a larger
budget for this coming year. Mr. Dulles also commented on the con-
struction of the Agency's new building at Langley and stated that in
June of this year bids will be opened for the construction of the
foundetion and that in approximastely three months leter bids will be
opened for the consttuction of the building ltself. He remai#ked that
the present plans for the building is insdequate to house all of the
Agency's personnel and that if present plans are cerried out we will
have approximately eople who will be unable to get into the
new building. Mr. es felt that it was unwise at the present time
to ask Congress for sn additional appropristion to enlarge the build-
ing.

2. Genersl Cabell commented on the lack of security in telephone
conversetions throughout the Agency and cautioned the group to be
more security minded when engaging in conversations with others in the
Agency.

3. General Truscott gave a brief rundown on the status of the
NSCIDs, edvising that NSCID #1 thru 5 has now been approved ty the
TAC. He also advised that NSCID #5 concerning ELINT hes tentative
IAC approval and that NSCID #7 concerning critical communication has
been delayed for the time being. General Truscott remarked that the
progress mede in the NSCIDs reflect a very worthwhile achievement
and he feels that the relations of the Agency in the intelligence
community will be greatly improved as & result thereof.

4., Mr. Stewart gave a brief report on the Federal Service Health
Campsign, Federal Service Joint Crusade and the United Givers Fund
Drive. In the Federal Service Health Crusede the sum of $22,407 was
collected with[:::]of the Agency perticipating: the sum of $9,619 was
collected in the Federel Service Joint Crusade with|[::]of the Agency 25X
participating and that the sum of $130,000 was collected as a result
of the United Givers Fund Drive as reflected in the sum of $101,000
collected in the previous campaign. |priefly reported on 25X1
the Belection-Out Procedures which has 17 May as the first date set
under this procedure and that anyone desiring to appeal his case may
file an appeal with the IG.
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5. Mr. Wisner gave a comprehensive report on his recent Far
East trip which extended from | In general, Mr.

25X1
Wisner was pessimistic as to the conditions that he observed and
felt that there was a genersl increase in corruption of certain high
officials and an increase in subversive activities. ] | 25X1
25X1

Assistant to th7l)i’érector
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